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October 2017 Town Council Meeting 
 

                    From the Desk of  

Council Member Roger Coriat 

I am committed to operating in a manner that is 
transparent.  Each month the Town Council has the 
privilege and honor to represent the Town at various 
intergovernmental and community meetings, workshops 
and events that allow them to gain greater insight about 
the needs of our community.   

September 20, 2017 – October 11, 2017 

Date Host/ 
Location 

Topic Meeting Summary 

09/21 Town of Cutler 
Bay 

1st Budget Hearing Attended the 1st Budget Hearing to discuss the 
annual budget with Department Heads. 

09/25 Town of Cutler 
Bay Police 
Department 

 

Police Community 
Forum 

Attended the Forum with Mayor Bell, Vice Mayor 
Loyzelle, and Council Member Callahan to learn 
about police crime trends, statistics and prevention 
efforts hosted by Major Leonard Ricelli.  

09/27 Town of Cutler 
Bay 

2nd Budget Hearing and 
Monthly Town Council 
Meeting 

Attended the 2nd Budget Hearing to discuss the 
annual budget with Department Heads and 
followed with the regularly scheduled Town 
Council Meeting. 

09/30 Cutler Ridge 
Park 

Golf Cart Rodeo and 
“Drive-In” Movie Night 

Attended the Town’s Golf Cart Rodeo and “Drive-
in” event. 

10/02 Town of Cutler 
Bay  

Parks & Recreation 
Advisory Committee 
Meeting and 
Canoe/Kayak Launch 
Project Public 
Involvement Meeting #3 

Attended the regularly scheduled Parks & 
Recreation Advisory Committee Meeting and the 
3rd Public Involvement Meeting for the 
Canoe/Kayak Launch Project for Lakes by the Bay. 

10/03 Town of Cutler 
Bay 

Lakes-by-the-Bay 
Canoe/Kayak Launch 
Project Workshop 

Attended the Town Council Workshop to discuss 
the proposed Lakes-by-the-Bay Canoe/Kayak 
Launch Project hosted by Town Consultants, 
Marlin Engineering. 

10/05 Town of Cutler 
Bay 

Education Advisory 
Committee (EAC) 
Meeting 

Attended the regularly schedule Education 
Advisory Committee meeting.  

Feel free to contact me if you have questions about the monthly report via email at 
rcoriat@cutlerbay-fl.gov or (305) 234-4262. 

mailto:rcoriat@cutlerbay-fl.gov
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Upcoming Town Events 

Between October 18, 2017 – November 15, 2017     
  

 

  

 

  

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 

  
 
 

  
 
 
 

       

 
 

Other News: 

At the October meeting of the Educational Advisory Committee, members were able to meet with 
the new principal of Cutler Bay Middle School, Ignacio Rodriguez. The discussion included ongoing 
construction at the school, plans for future programs, and ways the town can work in conjunction 
with the school. The committee also finalized its mission statement, to be included in the committee 
bylaws. The next meeting of the EAC will be on Thursday, November 2, beginning at 6:45 pm. 

http://cutlerbay-fl.gov/Home/Components/Calendar/Event/2025/19
http://cutlerbay-fl.gov/Home/Components/Calendar/Event/2150/19
http://cutlerbay-fl.gov/Home/Components/Calendar/Event/2021/19
http://cutlerbay-fl.gov/Home/Components/Calendar/Event/2284/19
http://cutlerbay-fl.gov/Home/Components/Calendar/Event/2286/19
http://cutlerbay-fl.gov/Home/Components/Calendar/Event/2292/19?curm=11&cury=2017
http://cutlerbay-fl.gov/Home/Components/Calendar/Event/2184/19?curm=11&cury=2017

